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	Thank You for the Ride

It is with a great deal of emotion that I say goodbye to you as your Chief Executive Officer.  Serving for the past 7 ½ years has been a tremendous honor, as well as the capstone of my 45-year career in transportation. I have been fortunate to work with more than 9,000 dedicated professionals and a Board of Directors and their staff that have given me the support to advance so many critical projects forward and make Metro the outstanding agency that it is today.

I hope that I was able to truly improve the lives of those that we serve and I hope that our efforts here at Metro and in this county have made a real difference in the quality of life for all citizens.

Last night’s event at Walt Disney Concert Hall was very special and touching for Kit and me.  We are grateful that we had the opportunity to walk down memory lane with all of you.  Your kind words and thoughtfulness is appreciated.  

It has been a real pleasure to work with you and your staff.  Thank you, I have truly enjoyed the ride.
FTA Final Addendum Record of Decision
The Federal Transportation Administration has issued an Addendum to its Record of Decision (ROD) for the Expo Light Rail Line.  The ROD includes the addition of the (USC)/Expo Park station, the new aerial Venice/Robertson station and structure and the Environmental Determination for the Proposed Expo Storage and Inspection Facility at the Metro Blue Line Satellite Yard.  Please be advised that the ROD was also published in the Federal Register on March 27, 2009.  Locally the ROD was published in the Culver City News, LA Downtown News and the Sentinel.  The full ROD can be read and downloaded by visiting www.BuildExpo.org or by scheduling an appointment to come view the document at the Authority offices at 707 Wilshire Blvd., 34th Floor, Los Angeles, California 90017.  To schedule an appointment please call (213) 243-5500.

Today’s Live Chat with Carolyn Flowers
Today's live internet chat with Chief Operations Officer Carolyn Flowers drew approximately 90 questions addressing a wide variety of issues.  Participants wanted to know about TAP, the upcoming launch of the Silver Line, the Orange Line extension, Metro's eco-friendly policies and advances in technology.  They questioned bus routes, requested more Rapids and asked for ways to file compliments and complaints.  
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